TOWN OF WINDSOR

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER
124 Main Street

Windsor, New York 13865
Telephone (607) 655-3118

Richard Osborne
Code Enforcement Officer
Town of Windsor

Report for Town Board Meeting for December
2022;

Permits were slow again last month, a total of 3
permits were issued
Roof over existing patio
Repairs after fire
Deck replacement
1 temporary certificate of occupancy

We have been working on several property
maintenance problems and have issued 5 violation
notices this month. We have also served a notice
for a zoning violation. This office generally
issues violations while responding to residents
complains.

I'’d like to again remind residents about obtaining
a building permit when warranted, and when they’re
not sure, please call our office for clarification.
Unpermitted work always shows up in a property
title search during a sale and projects that are
not code compliant can be dangerous to all involved.



